

Entering the Third Millennium proclaiming in faith and love the mission of Christ the Redeemer!

June 15, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This time of the year for Holy Trinity School is bittersweet, as we bid farewell to a principal who has served the elementary school faithfully during her teaching and administration here. As we thank Sister Maureen Fichner and send her forth with our prayers and best wishes, I would like to introduce you to your new principal who will begin at Holy Trinity School on July 1, 2018.

Dr. Adele Ellis is a product of Catholic school and has been an elementary school teacher and principal. She was also an assistant superintendent in the Diocese of Metuchen. Most currently she has served as the Director of Technology at St. Joseph's High School in Metuchen and is an adjunct college professor at St. Peter's University in the school of education. Her Masters and Doctoral degrees are from Seton Hall University.

Please join me in welcoming Dr. Ellis to your outstanding school!

I know that your support and prayers can be counted on.

Sincerely yours,

Sister Patricia Butler, S.C.

Sister Patricia Buth, Se

Associate Superintendent for Elementary School Administration

SPB/wa

ARCHDIOCESAN CENTER

171 Clifton Avenue · Post Office Box 9500 · Newark · New Jersey 07104-0500 · (973)-497-4260